From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 10:46 AM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 10:18 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Commen_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Moira Mclintyre

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I'm opposed to any rate increase for hydro. We already pay incredible fees for this service and | don't think that raising
the rates will do anything to increase the value. Hydro employees are paid at the highest level - do a comparison with
their wages and other businesses. They have the most employees on the Sunshine list and frankly if the Hydro needs
more money - then they should become more efficient rather than increasing the rates.

Please do not allow them to increase these "distribution" rates.

-- Attachment --





